

To: jeff epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Sat 1/23/2010 12:13:04 PM

I'm working today (teaching math test prep----fortunately its only 3rd grade level) but tomorrow I will go to more open houses. I'm still interested in 225 E. 57th but they've rejected my offer. How do I proceed with that one?
Love/[REDACTED]